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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 5th May 2023 we will be celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation with a ‘Red, White and Blue’ or ‘Regal Attire’ non-uniform day. We will 

be fundraising for the school with a children’s art competition and a grown-ups’ hamper raffle - please see below for more details on both of these. 

 

In the morning on 5th May there will be a whole school Coronation assembly during which the winners of the Raffle and the Art Competition will be 

announced. In the afternoon, the children will take part in celebratory Coronation activities in their classrooms. 

 

Thank you for helping make this momentous occasion a happy and memorable one for the children whilst raising money towards outdoor play and 

photographic equipment for the school. We look forward to seeing all the children and staff in their Regal or Red, White and Blue non-uniform on 

Friday 5th May which marks the start of the Coronation weekend and bank holiday Monday. 

 

Tonia Crossman 

Headteacher 

 

Please see the next page for details on the Coronation Art Competition and the Coronation Raffle for Grown-Ups. 
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